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From: cmartin1939@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 10:14 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FOOD STAMPS

Good morning, I am writing this because I just left my local DSS office, and was told food stamps will be given to those 

who are currently on SNAP only. I am extremely disappointed and saddened by this information. I am on disability and 

have lost food just like many South Carolinians!!!!! I refuse to believe that our governor does not care about each and 

every one of us who was affected by hurricane Matthew. I would really appreciate some answers, and a response to this 

insane madness going on!!! 

 

 

Thank you 

Crystal Martin 

 

Sent from my iPad 


